From: Maia Watkins

To: jct.exhibits@state.or.us

Cc: Rep Williamson

Subject: Driver"s Licenses for All (HB 2015)
Date: Tuesday, April 16, 2019 5:33:56 PM
Hello,

I'm writing to voice my support of the Driver's Licenses for All bill. As an educator and friend
of many immigrants, | wholeheartedly support this bill. Immigrants will always drive-- they
have to. Everyone who is able to pass a written and practical driving examination should be
able to go about their lives normally without fear of deportation or being separated from their
families. | urge this committee to pass HB 2015 in order live into our sanctuary state status by
ensuring equal access to roads!

Sincerely,

Maia Watkins

6800 SW 35th Ave
Portland, OR 97219

maiaewatkins@gmail.com
(541) 971-9370
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